Linn-Benton Chapter Minutes;  August 24, 2020
Zoom Meeting; 6:30pm

Present at the meeting were;
John Gardner, Carolyn Gardner, Kristen Jocums, Natalie Charbonneau, Andrea Barnhurst, Sally Utt, Lynn Brown. Arona Rosegold

MINUTES
Carolyn moved to approve the minutes, and John seconded the motion, and the July minutes were accepted.

TREASURER’S REPORT
“As of end of July, checking account balance was $2,504.14, check for $19 still outstanding so my register shows balance of $2,485.14 “
Sally moved to approve the treasurer’s report, and Lynn seconded the motion, and we approved the treasurer’s report.

Member Contacts
There has been no progress on this front over the past month.

MASK DISTRIBUTION PROJECT
We’re making headway here.
Dial-A-Bus is interested in partnering with us on this project.  They will share the project info with individuals from their list, and do the delivering.
The volunteers from our Chapter that were originally on board to make deliveries can now help with putting together the packets.

Andrea and Kristen are creating 2 flyers for this project.
1. An informational flyer about NFB, which will be inserted into each mask packet, and maybe we’ll bring in some new chapter members.
2.A flyer to circulate with info about how to sign up for free mask packets. This can be a half sheet which includes a link to the registration site, and a local phone number for those not able to go online to sign up.
Each packet will contain 2 face masks, 1 hand sanitizer, and an NFB informational flyer. Each household may request as many packets as they need in order to cover each family member. Kristen has heard that there may also be the possibility of ordering gloves, face shields and child face masks while supplies last. She hasn’t heard back from the County to confirm this as yet.
As more face masks and supplies become available to give away by the county, we may be able to make this an ongoing project if we choose.
 
Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt
